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Ms. Billie Pirner Garde
Citizens Clinic Director
Government Accountability Project
Institute for Policy Studies
1901 Que Street, NW IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20009 TO FOIA-84-210

Dear Ms. Garde:

This is in further response to your letter dated March 21, 1984, in
which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, five
categories of documents.

The documents listed on the Appendix to this letter are being placed in
the NRC Public Document Room, 1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC. You
may obtain access by presenting a copy of this letter or by requesting
folder F01A-84-210 in your name.

The review of additional documents is continuing. As soon as our review
is completed, we will be in touch with you.

Si erely.

-

. M. Felton, Director

ivision of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: Appendix
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APPENDIX

.
1. 1/12/83 Memo for Chairman Pal ~l3.:tno from J. A. Fitzgerald re:

NOTIFICATION OF OPENING 0F 01 INVESTIGATIONS (1 page)1

2. 12/1/81 QUALITY STANDARD OPERATING PROCEDURE - PREPARATION AND
CONTROL OF QAD DOCUMENTS (9 pages)
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